SWOSU School of Nursing Open House
This Tuesday

02.10.2012

Everyone is invited to an open house for the new School of Nursing facilities at
Southwestern Oklahoma State University this Valentine’s Day Tuesday, February 14,
on the Weatherford campus.

The open house is planned 3-5 p.m. and will have a “Having a Heart for Nursing”
theme. A ribbon-cutting ceremony by the Weatherford Area Chamber of Commerce will
take place at 3 p.m. in the north wing of Parker Hall on the SWOSU campus.

According to SWOSU Associate Dean Barbara Patterson, a variety of activities are
planned including tours, blood pressure screenings, healthy heart refreshments and
door prizes. Door prizes will include a Subway gift card, Hydromassage package from
Solstice Tanning and a Wal-Mart gift card. She encouraged everyone to stop by and
see the new facility.

The SWOSU School of Nursing is located on the first floor of the north wing of Parker
Hall. The school was previously located in the basement of Stewart Hall.



